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Your 2016 NGC convention team is moving forward 

and presented the complete plan and proposed 

budget at the NGC Fall Board Meeting in St. Louis 

Sept. 16-19.  The team includes (L-R): vice chairmen 

Sharon Yantis and Carol Broadbeck; Sandy 

Robinson, NGC National President; and Marg 

McGoff, team chairperson. 

NEXT Stop: Central Regional Meeting in Iowa City, 

Iowa in early October. 


